
 UNIVERSAL CREDIT  

 INFORMATION LEAFLET 
 

 

 

Universal Credit full service is being launched in 

Ribble Valley on 21st November and we would 

like to provide you with some information to 

support you as a landlord. 

 

The Universal Credit full service will be available 

to all claimant types that are in and out of work 

such as, families, single parents, carers and 

those with certain health conditions. 

 

Below is your link to the latest Newsletter. Please make 

note of signing up to email alerts direct from gov.uk 

Universal Credit Landlord Engagement Newsletter 
 

 

If you have any questions about Universal Credit you 

can get in touch with your local Partnership Manager, 

 

Fran Starkie 

FRANCES.STARKIE@DWP.GSI.GOV.UK 
 

 

USEFUL 

INFORMATION 

The following link provides 

information on the following 

areas: 

 Guide for Landlords 

 Service Charge Guidance 

 Housing Costs and 

Disclosure guidance 

 Rent changes advice 

 Landlord Information on 

18-21 year olds 

 Personal Budgeting 

Support 

 Alternative Payment 

Arrangements 

https://www.gov.uk/governmen

t/publications/universal-credit-

and-rented-housing--2 
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